
PSHE Subject Leader’s Report July 2024  

We have continued to teach the PSHE curriculum through the use of the Jigsaw scheme. This has been 

adapted to meet the needs of our school and continues to be regularly checked to ensure all of the 

materials and lessons are up to date and relevant. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The children also participate in regular P4C sessions and discuss important issues through the use of the 

‘No Outsiders’ books. 

myHappymind has been further consolidated within school. Last year we were worked towards and 

gained the Bronze Award, and hope to work towards the Silver Award. Funding for myHappymind 

continued in the 2023-2024 academic year. Children continue to use the ‘Happy Breathing’ and the My 

Happy Mind areas around school are an important place of sanctuary for many children. More parents 

are accessing support thought the myHappymind parent app and school will continue to encourage 

parents to download this. 

 As part of the PSHE curriculum, the teachers have led the Jigsaw specific RSE lessons, all of which have 

been successful and well received by the parents and children.  

 

 

End of Year Data July 2024 

 % below expectation % At expectation + % Above expectation 

Year 1 21 69 9 

Year 2 14 71 15 

Year 3 9 88 4 

Year 4 5 68 27 

Year 5 10 73 17 

Year 6 3 76 21 

 


